
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Notice of Additional Function of “Faster Payment System” Service 

 

Effective from 6 December 2020 (“Effective Date”), Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (“the Bank”) will 

launch an additional function of “Faster Payment System” Service (“FPS”) – HKID Card Number 

Addressing Service to provide better banking experience. Individual customer can set up the addressing 

service by linking the HKID Card Number in the Bank’s record to Fubon Bank account through Fubon e-

banking / Mobile Banking Service. Upon completion of the setup procedure, customer can receive payment 

and transfer from institutions, corporates and the HKSAR government at ease. 

From the Effective Date, the above function will be subject to the “Specific Terms for Faster Payment 

System” in the “Global Terms and Conditions for Accounts and Services” and will be made available on 

Fubon e-banking Service and Fubon Mobile Banking Service platforms. If you do not accept the above 

additional function, you have the right to terminate your account(s) and/or service(s) in accordance with 

the relevant clauses under the existing “Global Terms and Conditions for Accounts and Services”. 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact our Customer Service Hotline at 2806 5058 during office 

hours*. 

 

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm, Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited  

1 December 2020 

 

Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English 

version shall prevail.  

 


